[{Peter Leck™ D7 Jay Patel ' e __Pageil

Ex(1d
From: Peter Leck
To: SDLO
Date: 22/03/2005 20:19:46
Subject: Dr Jay Patel
Hi Paul,

The Bundaberg Newsmail have faxed a copy of a letter they have received from the National Party
which was sent from the Nurse Unit Manager to myself in late October 2004 making allegations in

relation to Dr Jay Patel.

The letter goes into detail about her concerns with cutcomes of some of Dr Patel's patients.
Thought you should be aware of same.
Am happy to fax you a copy if required.

Peter

ccC: Bergin, Dan; Michaels, Paul
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